Building Inspections - Re: Fwd: 521 Cumberland Ave

From: Chris Pirone

To: Building Inspections

Date: 6/27/2014 8:58 AM

Subject: Re: Fwd: 521 Cumberland Ave

ye

Captain Chris Pirone
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

(t) 207.874.8405

(f) 207.874.8410

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

s
>>> Building Inspections 6/27/2014 8:53 AM >>>
Chris, is this ok to "fast track" as requested?

-Brad
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